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UPDATE ON INVESTIGATION BY COMMERCIAL CRIME INVESTIGATION DIVISION OF 

MALAYSIA 
 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of GRP Limited (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, 

(the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcements dated 10 June 2024, 8 August 2024, 20 

September 2024, 13 December 2024, 10 February 2025, 20 February 2025, 1 April 2025 and 2 May 

2025 (the “Announcements”). Capitalised terms not defined herein shall have the meanings ascribed 

to them in the Announcements. 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of GRP Limited (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) wishes to update that in relation to the investigations undertaken by the Commercial Crime 
Investigation Division of Malaysia (the “CCID”) with regard to the retention sum, both Ms Peng Peck 
Yen (Financial Controller) and Ms Kwan Yu Wen (Executive Director of Luminor Financial Holdings 
Limited) the directors of RNSB, and former Chief Financial Officer, Mr Kantilal s/o Champaklal, have 
since provided their respective statements to the CCID. No charges were made against any person or 
entity in the Group and there were also no restrictions or conditions imposed on them, nor were any of 
their travel documents retained by the CCID.  
 
The Company will continue to monitor the progress of the Investigation to keep shareholders informed 
as and when there are further material updates and developments. 
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